
The King’s Royal Hussars Ramnuggur North Reunion  
Saturday 22 November 2025

This year’s reunion has undergone a complete transformation in a bid to improve 
attendance over both days. It’s important to many people that have been attending 
this Reunion for many years that it lives on. The Reunion is open to Serving and Ex 
members of The King’s Royal Hussars; this includes all those who served in any of 
the Antecedent Regiments and all members of the Regimental Association. The aim 
being to create an atmosphere that encourages everyone to reconnect, reminisce, 
and make new memories with old and new friends in a relaxed and more affordable 
venue.  

The event will now take place at: 

Guys Thatched Hamlet 
St Michael's Road 
Bilsborrow 
Preston 
PR3 0RS 

Saturday 22 November  

• A free drink on arrival which has been subsidised by the Association. 
• A Hot Buffet which has been subsidised by the Association . 
• The Horseshoe including the toast to “The Heroes of Ramnuggur” 
• A Regimental Update 

Sunday 23 November  

• We will look to march to St Lawrences Church for the Sunday Remembrance 
Service 

• Interment of any ashes  
• Tea/Coffee in the Church  

A full programme of events will be promulgated soon via the Association Newsletter 
and other social media outlets. For now, please do save this weekend in your diary 
and make every effort to bring along Regimental friends and family members to both 
events.  

We need your enduring support and commitment that will enable us to keep this 
tradition alive. By attending you are making memorable experiences that unite our 
Association thus ensuring our Regimental community will continue to toast  
“The Heroes of Ramnuggur”.  

Click on this link for more details about Guys Thatched Hamlet 
Guy's Thatched Hamlet - Hotel and Restaurants in Bilsborrow, Lancashire

https://www.guysthatchedhamlet.co.uk/

